
 
 

 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 27 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/01/20 

 

 

21 May 2020 

 

 

Correction to Notices to Mariners No 25 of 2020 re-Special Mark buoys indicating 

a Wreck - SEASONAL - (Consolidated List - 2020) 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, informs mariners that there was a 

typo error in the coordinates of the buoy “Off il-Ponta ta’San Giljan” 

 

The correct position is:  

 

Off Il-Ponta ta‘ Tug 2       35° 55’.228 014° 29’.927  Fl.Y.       

San Giljan                                                            
 

 

All other information in Notice to Mariners No 25 of 2020 is correct and will remain valid. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Chart affected: BA 177 

 

 

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM 

 

 

 


